
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 02-02-2025 

Date:      02-24-2025 

Subject: Daytime Annual Banquet Time & Location 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Members and family, since our 2024 awards banquet on 1/25/25 I have 

received several requests for our awards banquet to be held earlier in the 

day at a more central location. 

  

If you have an idea for a daytime location, contact the Base Commander or 

Vice Commander so the Board of Directors can bring it up at the next or 

future BOD meeting. 

Let’s enjoy the last few months of spring weather before the summer heat!  

  

George Woods   

Base Commander 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 

 


